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THOUGHT FOR THE DAY: ... .
Wherefore seeing we also are compassed about with so great a cloud of witnesses, 
let us lay aside, every weight, and. the-sin which doth so easily beset us, and let 
us run'With patience the race that is set before us.

— Hebrews 12:1 .

COMMUNITY SERVICE MIG: ■ .
To all who are interested in tutoring small grade school children, there will be 
a meeting held in L-3 for. the.purpose of providing rides during Chapel on Thursday. 
If you can't make it 'for some'reason, please contact Bruce Myers in B-305 sometime 
during -the week. * . , y.,., • ■

'"PEP BAND: '
There will be pep band practice Thursday night at 7:00 in S-9< This practice is 
for the game on Campus Day.
AWS NEWS: ’ ' . - - ,
Shade Driscoll will be speaking on "The Christian Woman and Her Role" this Wed., 
March 27 at 7:00 p.m. She and her husband, Father Driscoll of St. Luke's Episcopal 
Church are involved in the Charismatic movement.
ALL SCHOOL BANQUET:
This year's sign up for the All-School Banquet will be handled a little differently. 
Because of the lovely view at this year's banquet, we will be taking reservations 
on seats that allow a more beautiful view* In the bookstore will be a diagram of 
the seating arrangement. In signup, it will be first cbme, first serve. The only 
stipulation is that the purchaser must have both Student Body cards or the $6 for 
a non-student guest. If you would like to be seated with friends, plan to sign 
up together. Signup begins April 1 and ends April 12 at 3:30.
BOOKSTORE NEWS:
Brides-to-be, come look at the new wedding announcements* Be the first to use the 
new selections. Remember, we give 20% off the retail price.
BASIC YOUTH CONFLICTS:
Deadline for signup for Basic Youth Conflicts Institute through the College is 
March 29 (campus day)* Institute dates will be May 13-18.
HELP A FRIEND:
We are in need of a few copies of Baker's Bible Atlas by Charles Ffieffer. If you 
have a copy to sell, please check with Mrs. Pecota.
KCNC NEWS:
KCNC is back on the air this quarter at 660 on the AM dial* We broadcast from 
A :00 p.m. through midnight, so give us a listen for the best in music news and the 
Good News. Those of you who signed up for the third class operators licence 
test make sure you stop by the bookstore and pick up your study books.

LOST:
Dennise Kiser lost a Living Bible. Please return it to 604-P. Her name is in it. 

SNACK SHACK:
Those girls who have asked about Work in the Snack Shack on Campus Day, see Mrs. 
Bridgman as soon as possible.
CHAPEL SCHEDULE:
Wednesday, March 27 - Orville Clark 
Thursday, March 28 - WOM 
Friday, March 29 - Campus Day
CAMPUS DAY:
Friday, March 29 is Campus Day. As usual, we expect a host of high school students 
on campus. The class schedule will be re-arranged for that day as follows:

Period i 7 30 - 8 05 Period 5 10:30 - 11:05
Period 2 8 15 - 8 50 Chapel 11:15 - 12:30
Period 3 9 00 - 9 35 Period 6 1:20 - 2:10
Period A 9 A5 - 10 20 Period 7 2:20 - 3:10



CHRISTIAN SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES:
A pastor in Washington needs 1 or 2 students to head up kid's crusades for 
one or two weeks this summer. If interested, contact Steve Alsup*
Pastor Leonard Philp from Stanwood Assembly of God would like to have a couple 
to assist in the youth work in their church. This would be a student currently
enrolled in school v/ho would be willing to assist on Sundays only with an — ------
occasional Saturday, if indicated. He prefers a young man with leadership 
ability who will mainly work with youth. The church would receive an occasional 
offering-, for the couple and would provide a travel allowance. If interested, 
contact Pastor Philp at 629-2600, or the Dean of Students Office.
An • ssociate pastor is needed to work in music and youth. Contact M. A. Younglund, 
1034 Ellinor Street, Shelton, Washington for details.
Cle Elir? Assembly of God is in need of workers in the Children's Church and 
Nursery. Transportation expenses would be covered. Contact the Dean of Students
Office for more information. '....... -
STUDENT ACCOUNTS:
Student accounts are due in full at the beginning of the quarter. Those on 
Deferred Pay Plan should make their down payments now.


